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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

91, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

T

Enclosure.
5th September, 1927.

Dear Sirs,
I enclose herewith a letter, addressed to lMr.

Peter Illus, Master of the M.V. "IR¥", now at your port,
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conveying to him the Committee's decision to expunge this
vessel's class from the Register Book with a red line, and
shall be glad if you will kindly arrange for this i

communication to be delivered Lo him.
I may say that all letters. previously addressed

to Mr. Illus, at Tallinn, have been returned through the

post marked "Unknown", and in reply to inquiry the Copenhagen

Surveyors now state they have ascertained that he is the

Master of the vessel.
In the event of the Motorship having left your port,
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you should endeavour to ascertain who are the Agents of

: the vessel, and arrange with them, if possible, for the

letter in question to be forwarded.
1 am, Dear Sirs,
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The Surveyors,

SUNDERLAND «




